
Five things you need to know
today

 

Development Management Committee meets today

Nearly new sale

Balerno Community High School Charity Ceilidh

New music from Eyes of Others now available

Jobs at the Airport

The  Council’s  Development  Management  Committee  meets  this
morning. It is recommended to the council that they grant
permission to the Sainsbury’s store at 7 Shrub Place just off
Leith Walk to allow Sunday deliveries between 10.00am and
4.00pm. Surprisingly although the community council received
notification of the proposal and there was advertising of the
application on 19 December 2014 there have been no objections.

In fact it is not quite correct to say that the permission is
granted only to Sainsbury’s as it will cover all five of the
commercial  units  currently  being  built  here.  The  former
Shrubhill House was demolished and the new building is under
construction. Our photo shows it some months back when it was
but a shell. The rest of the building will be used as student
accommodation.

***

Are you already starting a spring clean? Then if you have some
children’s clothes you may wish to take a table at the Nearly
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New sale which is taking place this Saturday.

Marchmont  St.  Giles  are  holding  A  Nearly  New  Sale  for
Children’s  clothes  this  Saturday  –  28th  February  @
Butterflies  Cafe,  Marchmont  St.Giles  from  2pm  –  4pm.

Tables are still available for hire and it only costs £25 to
hire a table  – anyone can share with a friend/s and they
take 100% of the takings!  For visitors it’s only £1 entry
per adult and children are FREE!

***

Post by Balerno Community High School Parent Forum.

 

***

Eyes of Others (aka John Bryden of The Machine Room) have just
published a new track on Soundcloud with the promise of an EP
to come in March. Listen up here!

 

The band are playing this Friday at Neu Reekie at Pilrig St
Paul’s. More details on Facebook here. 

***

 

Sign up here for a daily email from The Edinburgh Reporter !
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visit  the  website  then  scan  the  QR  code  above  with  a
smartphone or tablet and you will be taken straight there.


